
March 25 & 26

5th graders from Harmony Elementary and Patrick
Elementary will visit Jones Middle School on March 25th.

5th graders from Ivy Creek Elementary will visit Jones
Middle School on March 26th. Students will hear about

programs at JMS and take a tour of the school. 

5th Grade Visit to JMS

March 26 @ 6PM
Parent Meeting

Come learn about the transition from elementary to middle
school including course offerings, fine arts programs,
scheduling, clubs and organizations and much more! 

Questions?
Email Kelli Fitch, 6th Grade Assistant Principal

at kelli.fitch@gcpsk12.org or
Shena Manning, 6th Grade Counselor

at shena.manning@gcpsk12.org


